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Have Ideas? Contact Our PTA!

PTA President: Jiliane Siracusa


Email: jsiracusa@centralislip.k12.ny.us 
PTA Vice President: Jennifer Austin

Email: jaustin@centralislip.k12.ny.us 

PTA Treasurer: Kaila Shann

Email: kshann@centralislip.k12.ny.us 

PTA SecretaryJocelyn Nunziante:

Email: jnunziante@centralislip.k12.ny.us 


FUNDRAISERS 


CALENDAR: MARCH 2022 
 NURSE’S CORNER


PHYSICAL EDUCATION CORNER


FEBRUARY STUDENT OF THE MONTH NOMINATIONS: Congratulations Everyone! 


Scholastic Book Fair

March 21- March 25 


“P.A.R.P.” Month Begins

(Parent’s As Reading Partners)


*Please refer to the PARP Calendar for more information 

March 1- March 31 


Pre-K Lottery

Tuesday, March 8


10:30 am - 11:30 am 


In-School Author Visit Assembly 

Wednesday, March 9 


Alfano Spirit Week 

Monday, March 14-Friday, March 18


Parent-Teacher Conferences

Early Dismissal at 12:00 pm


Friday, March 25


New York State ELA Exam

Grades 3-6 


Tuesday, March 29- Thursday, March 31


 

• Students in grades pre-k - 2 will practice volleying and 

striking skills.  They will use balloons, and various balls to 
participate in fun and challenging activities!  


• Students in grades 3-6 will start a volleyball unit and learn the 
forearm pass, overhead pass, and underhand serve.  The 

unit will challenge the students' physical skills, while 
developing the skills necessary for successful volleyball 

games!  

• Please ensure your child is wearing sneakers on their 
designated P.E. days so they can participate in class. For 

safety reasons, crocs are not allowed.   


 


Pre-K: Aaron Aviles, Emmanuel Cruz, Matteo Vigil 

Kindergarten: Jayleen Blanco, Diana Landeverde

1st Grade: Marina Venegas, Jordan Nosworthy 

2nd Grade: Emma Suchit, Yelena Crespo 

3rd Grade: Sebastian Munguia 

4th Grade: Carla Leon, Emma Raymundo 

5th Grade: Christian Gomez, Sophia Alverado, Jaelyn Whitaker, Kayden Hernandez  

6th Grade: Samantha Hernandez, Keylin Larin, Jazlyn Pacheco, Justin Nerio, Jack Hernandez, Jayden Ramirez

Principal: Carmen Vazquez  

Email: cvazquez@centralislip.k12.ny.us    

Assistant Principal: Nicole Lefferts 

Email: nlefferts@centralislip.k12.ny.us    

1.Please see the District Website regarding the Mask 
Mandate.


 Apply the 3Ws: Wear your mask (until the mandate is lifted), 
Watch your distance, and Wash your hands with soap and 
water for 20 seconds.


2. Please provide the Nurses with your child’s(dren’s) most 
recent Physical and Immunizations.


3. Please make sure your child is dressed appropriately for

   the weather. Recess is outside unless inclement weather

   or temperature is less than 33 degrees.


4. Feel free to send your child to school with a water bottle to 
ensure proper hydration.

 

Thank you, and remember, March is National Nutrition Month!


